
CUPE Local 5238 Reaches First Agreement  
 

CUPE Local 5238, Western School Division, reached an agreement on October 10, 2015, the 
deal was ratified by members on October 27, 2015. This long round of bargaining was the first 
for the newly organized local.  
 
The new deal includes two percent (2%) wage increases for each of the first three years, and two 
increases of one and a half percent (1.5%) in year four. The members will also see an increase of 
two (2) personal days, and they have set up a committee to look into a defined benefits pension 
plan. 
 
The new contract will expire on December 31, 2018. For further information, please contact 
National Representative, George Bouchard at gbouchard@cupe.ca or School Sector Coordinator, 
Wally Skomoroh at wskomoroh@cupe.ca 
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